
 

 

 
  

 
 
1300 I Street, NW, Suite 500 East Frederick E. Moacdieh 
Washington, DC 20005               Executive Director 

Federal Regulatory and Legal Affairs 
Phone 202.515.2590 

Fax 202.920.5801 
frederick.moacdieh@verizon.com 

June 25, 2021 
 
 
Amended Transmittal No. 119 
 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary, Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
 
Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
 
The enclosed tariff amendment, issued by XO Communications, LLC (“XO”), Amended 
Transmittal Letter No. 119, is being submitted with the intention of updating various re-
calculated rates and to correct a typographical error.  These rates are being submitted to correct 
various rates that were amended because of newly issued rates from Incumbent Local Exchange 
Carriers.  This amendment consists of amended tariff pages as indicated on the following check 
sheets: 
 
 Tariff FCC No. Check Sheet Revision No. 
1       46th Revised Page 1 

23rd Revised Page 2 
18th Revised Page 4 
16th Revised Page 142 
6th Revised Page 300 

 
In accordance with the requirements of Section 61.15(a)(4) of the Commission’s rules, the FCC 
Registration Number (FRN) for Verizon is 0003-7085-00.  Verizon is making this filing on 
behalf of issuing carriers with the following FRNs: 
 

Tariff FCC No. 1 
0006-2759-45 
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Moacdieh, Frederick E. 
June 25, 2021 
Page 2 of 2 
 
 
All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this transmittal should be forwarded to 
Frederick Moacdieh, Executive Director, Federal Regulatory Affairs, via facsimile on (202) 920-
5801, or by hand-delivery to 1300 I Street NW, Suite 500 East, Washington, DC 20005. 
 

 

Frederick Moacdieh 
Executive Director 
 
Attachments: 
Revised Tariff Pages 
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